
Student Safety Commitment

The Gordon is fully committed to the 
safety and wellbeing of all students

We have zero tolerance for any harm or 
abuse to any person here at the Gordon . 
We acknowledge that some of our students 
are young people under the age of 18, and 
we are therefore committed to taking 
additional measures to meet their safety 
and wellbeing needs.
Many of our students come from a diverse 
range of backgrounds, and we are 
therefore committed to applying a tailored 
and culturally sensitive approach to meet 
their safety and wellbeing needs.
The Gordon is committed to listening to the 
views and suggestions of students and we 
encourage students to express these views 
and suggestions, especially on matters that 
directly affect them. We will apply a tailored 
approach to seeking the views of students 
and participants under the age of 18, and 
those from diverse backgrounds to ensure 
an individual’s diversity or vulnerability is 
not a barrier to having their voices heard. 
We will take them seriously and respond 
promptly and appropriately. 
The Gordon is committed to having the 
policies, practice and culture in place to 
provide students with a safe, respectful, 
inclusive and welcoming learning 
environment. 
We welcome all feedback, comments and 
complaints relating to the way in which we 
meet the needs of our students to inform 
and educate us on how we can improve.

Joe Ormeno
Chief Executive Officer
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